
 
 

                                                  
 

 

August 2, 2022 

To: Mayor and Members of Council      

From: Sheryl M.M. Long, City Manager                        

Subject:   Appointment to the Fire Prevention Board of Appeals: Timothy Lenhof 

 

The City Manager hereby recommends the appointment of Timothy Brandon Lenhof to 

the Fire Prevention Board of Appeals under the “consulting engineer engaged in the 

design or supervision of mechanical installations” qualification.  Mr. Lenhof’s resume is 

attached for your consideration. 

 

Mr. Lenhof’s appointment will be for a term of two years from the day of approval by 

the Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 

cc: Interim Fire Chief Steven Breitfelder 
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